
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Your school will receive 5% cash back for every sale by phone or through the Frenchtoast.com 

web site that includes your schools unique source code. 

 
Here at French Toast, we continually strive for more efficient ways to aid parents with their 

purchase of school uniforms. This year, we are excited to announce new changes to our website 

that will allow parents the opportunity to shop by your schools’ specific dress code online. 

Additionally, at no cost, we will print and deliver to your school customized product sheets for 

each child that will feature all the approved items your school has selected. We believe that these 

changes will make it easier than ever for parents to shop for all their uniform needs while 

assisting your school in maximizing its fundraising potential. 

 
In order to have your customized sheets ready for the coming season, we ask that you take a 

moment to indicate which specific items and colors from our catalog your school has approved 

and when you would like delivery of your customized sheets for distribution to your schools’ 

enrollment. 

 
Attached you will find an item selection fax sheet. Please select the appropriate dress code 

item(s) and color(s) and fax it to the attention of School Marketing Department at 

1-888-296-4966. 

 
We appreciate your interest in the program and look forward to hearing from you soon. If you 

have any questions, please feel free to contact us directly at 1-800-636-3104. 

 

 

Click here to view East’s French Toast page and take advantage of the 5% promotion. 

https://www.frenchtoast.com/searchDressCodeProducts.do?query=fchtst&dressCode=QDC41105&schoolId=501826

